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Our Ambassador for Peace Prof. Cristina Pêssego organized a character education program in a school for the 
fourth consecutive year. This time the program took place in the school auditorium under the guidance of the 
school director who is an Ambassador for Peace as well. The students were between 10 to 12 years old. 60 
students participated in the first session with their teachers, 40 students and their teachers in the second 
session. 

Our sister Marta Rodrigues gave an introduction representing WFWP. She spoke about our work to find peace 
trough Universal Principles, True Love and the importance of character education for young people. Our 
brother Sérgio Vieira, represented UPF, gave a lectures on the themes “The Necessity of Character Education 
& Conflict Resolutions”. The students were very attentive and participated very well.  

The teachers were very happy with the content of the lectures. They expressed how important it is for the 
students to listen to such lectures for them to grow well to become mature human beings.  

For us it was a very positive experience. We are looking now for partners with whom we can expand the 
program to other schools in the region. 

Sergio Neto, National Leader of Portugal 

 


